
Plan now 
Preserve our Future   

Contact the Church Office  
705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

 

 

Advertise here monthly $25, 6 months $125 

or yearly $250 to find out how call the office 

705-445-3841 

or e-mail allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

 

 

 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book Marks and Pins for sale from the office or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 

Pin $5 

 

 bakertilly 
 

mailto:collingwood@bakertilly.ca
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com


All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday March 17
th

, 2024 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Yeti Agnew, Chris Birt; Larry, Jill, Jodie Blakeman;  

Jayne Bollenberghe 

In our Diocesan we pray for Etobicoke-Humber Deanery 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Church in Wales 

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Bob Teeter, Sandra 

Girdle, Mary Ratensperger, Bev Baxter, Paul Reid, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene 

McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Penny, Barb, Loraine, Janice, Dimi Ntantoulis, Sean, Dorothy.  

 

 

Services 
Wednesday March 20

th
 -

 
10am – Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Palm Sunday March 24
th

 – 9:30am – Holy Communion 

Holy Week 

Maundy Thursday March 28
th

 - 7pm - Holy Eucharist 

Good Friday March 29
th

 - 12noon 

Easter Sunday March 31
st
 - 9:30am - Holy Communion 

Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

Morning and Evening Prayer 

Tuesday March 19
th

 – 8am, 5pm 

Thursday March 21
st
 – 8am, 5pm 

Friday March 22
nd 

– 8am, 5pm 

Elgin Street doors unlocked 10 minutes before services 
Please join us for in person services 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood 

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
http://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood


All Saints Anglican Church 

Collingwood 

 

 Tuesdays Lenten Lunch Series 

 "The People Behind the Hymns"  

  

12noon Short Service  

12:30pm Light Lunch 

Free Will Offering 

  

  March 19th 

  

 

Events 

 Women’s Group – Wed Mar 20
th 

– 

7:15pm - Meeting in the church 

library.  All are welcome to come and 

get to know other women in the parish 

as we share our journeys of life and 

faith. 

 CO3 – Thurs Mar 21
st
, 28

th
 – 10am 

 Choir Practice – Thurs Mar 21
st
, 28

th
 

- 7pm  

 Colourful Meditation - Sat Mar  23
rd

, 

30
th

 -  2pm 

 Book Study– Wed Mar 27
th

 – 1:30pm 

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Mar 28
th

 – 

8am 

 Women’s Breakfast – Sat Apr 6
th

 – 

9:30am  

 Community Friendship Dinner –  

 Wed Apr 10
th

 – 5pm 

 AWARE (All Women Alive, 

Renewed and Enriched) is back!  This 

is a women's retreat held at Elim 

Lodge (Peterborough) May 3, 4, & 5 

offering spiritual refreshment, 

challenge and a lot of fun too! For 

more info, please contact the office or 

see the bulletin board in the Parish 

Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Appeal for the new sound system @ 

All Saints Church, Collingwood 

Dear Friends, 

As we have grown our 

congregation, in 

person and online, we 

have felt the strain on 

our audio/visual 

system. We have 

sought to enhance our 

speaker system and 

have included additional screens, new 

microphones and a sound and lighting 

board to capture our vibrant worship 

services so that everyone at home and in 

church can see and hear them! 
 

Please consider a designated gift to our 

new sound system! 
 

Your Wardens and Priests 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

All Saints 

Women’s Breakfast 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday April 6
th

, 2024 

9:30am – 11:00am 

Parish Hall 

 

Sign-up Sheet in the  

Parish Hall 



From Reverend Michael Peterson 

Our next Rector's Book Study will 

continue our focus on C.S. Lewis by 

looking at his book, The Screwtape 

Letters,   A junior devil, who is not very 

good at his job, receives advice from a 

senior devil, Screwtape, on how to tempt 

humans and lead them away from their 

faith.   As he advises his young 

apprentice,”But do remember, the only 

thing that matters is the extent to which 

you separate the man from the Enemy (the 

devils' name for God). It does not matter 

how small the sins are provided that their 

cumulative effect is to edge the man away 

from the Light and out into the Nothing. 

Murder is no better than cards if cards can 

do the trick. Indeed the safest road to Hell 

is the gradual one—the gentle slope, soft 

underfoot, without sudden turnings, 

without milestones, without signposts."  

 

The Screwtape Letters is a modern 

Christian classic and is full of insights on 

what genuine and lifegiving faith looks 

like.  You can purchase it from the 

bookseller of your choice, and we will 

meet to discuss it in late April, date to be 

announced. 

 

 

Every few years, all volunteers at All 

Saints are required to attend Safe Church 

training on how we can interact 

respectfully and properly with others, 

particularly with vulnerable individuals.  

 If it's been some years since you've done 

this training, or if you are new in a 

volunteer role, you need to complete this 

training, which can be done in several 

ways.  You can take the training online 

(see Nancy in the church office) or you 

can attend a special in-person afternoon 

that Fr. Michael has organized here at All 

Saints on Tuesday, April 16th, from 2-

4pm.  If you have questions about whether 

you need to take this training, please 

speak to your group leader, to Fr. Michael, 

or to one of the wardens. 

 

 

Our Easter mailing is going out this 

week and contains a complete schedule 

for all of our Holy Week worship.     

 

 

On Palm Sunday, March 24th, our 9:30 

service will include a short prayer of 

commissioning as we ask God's blessing 

on all those who have recently stepped 

into a new role, including wardens, 

choristers, our new synod reps and 

archivist, and all others who are new in a 

volunteer role.  Please plan to attend this 

service if possible. 

__________________________________ 

A Spring Thing 

Church Fundraiser 

Yard Sale 
Saturday May 25

th
 - 8am 

Clean Our House, Garage And 

Gardens, Bring All Your Unbroken 

Clean Treasures in Boxes To The 

Parish Hall from Now till 

Thursday May 23
rd

 

For Further Information Contact 

Margaret Thompson through the office 

at 

705-445-3841or 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com 

mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com

